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Comments: Alaskans have respected the public use land for so many years and for you to take it away would be

just wrong. There is so much fun and excitement to be had in the winter months, wether its

snowmachining,snowboarding,skiing, hiking, the list goes on. We as Alaskans need these areas to explore and

to get outside and enjoy them rather than sit inside wondering where we are supposed to enjoy winter recreation.

I have tons of respect for the U.S. Forest Service and the things you do but trying to take away certain

recreational areas isn't right. 


